Jubilee

GENERAL INSURANCE

Ms. Bushra Aslam

Secretary to the Commission

Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP)
Islamabad.

April 24, 2015

Subject: Compliance with the requirements for the company’s website under
SRO 634/2014

Dear Madam,
This is with reference to the above subject.

We would hereby like to confirm that our Company’s website is in compliance with all
the material requirements of the said SRO.

Further, we would like to affirm that all the financial statements and other reports will
remain available on the Company’s website for at least next three years.

Yours Truly,

For Jubilee General Insurance Company Ltd.
Tahir Ahmed -

Managing Director and Chief Executive



